Michael Massucci

Kelly Law Offices LLC
5521 W. Lincoln Hwy #101
Crown Point, IN 46307

Dear Michael:

Hello. Well, the smoke has finally cleared after our spectacular 25t Anniversary Miracle Ride and I want to
take time to express how much we appreciate your help in making our silver anniversary such a historic event.

I feel that I cannot fully express what your generous contribution means to us. So, I want to express what your
generosity means to Lucas Davis, who is one of our Riley Ambassador kids this year.

Lucas told his mother that he wanted to go to the Bike Show this year, which is held on the first weekend of the
annual Renfro Boat, Sport and Travel Show. Lucas’s primary purpose for going was because he wanted to
personally visit The Miracle Ride Booth and meet the volunteers. His mother agreed with the stipulation that he
wore a surgical mask because of his weakened immune system.

When they arrived at our booth, Lucas wanted to get his picture taken with me in front of our raffle grand prize
Harley. When his mother was about to take our picture, he asked if it was OK to take off his mask. Lucas’s
mother agreed. After we had our picture taken, I had a chance to visit with Lucas one-on-one. As we were
talking, Lucas informed me that he was actually a patient at Riley Hospital last year when The Miracle Ride
occurred. He said to me, “At that moment, I felt lucky to be a Riley Kid.” I was so touched by his comment, I
was speechless. Lucas put back on his surgical mask and, after visiting for a while, he stated to his mother that
he was getting tired and about ready to go.

As we were saying our “goodbyes,” I mentioned to Lucas’s mother what he had said to me and how touched I
was because of his comment. Lucas’s mother then told me that, last year, Lucas was actually too sick to be able
to come outside and participate as the motorcycles rumbled by the front of Riley Children’s Hospital. She said
that he had to watch the parade of Miracle Ride riders cruise past Riley through the windows on the second
floor. I was speechless again.

So, I want to thank you for your generosity. However, more importantly, I want you to know that Lucas thanks
you too.

Sincerely,

Bill Kingery, Executive Director

The Miracle Ride Foundation
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